**MINUTES BUDGET WORKSHOPS BOARD OF SELECTMEN** LISBON TOWN HALL WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 10, 2016 6:30 P.M.

The Board of Selectmen's workshop on the proposed Fiscal Year 2016/17 General Government Budget was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Thomas Sparkman, First Selectman.

PRESENT:

Thomas W. Sparkman, Robert T. Browne, Sr., William C. Surfus

The budget workshop concluded at 8:30 p.m.

APPROVED:\_

Thomas W. Sparkman, First Selectman

RECEIVED FOR RECORD AT LISBON

AT 10:30 am

CT ON 2/12/16 AT 10:30 ATTEST, LAURIE TIROCCHI, TOWN CLERK